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20 January 2025 
 
Cllr Simon Ball 
 
Via email: simon.ball@rotherham.gov.uk  
 
 
 
Dear Cllr Ball 
 
Question raised at Council – 15th January 2025 
 
Thank you for your supplementary question at Council on 15th January, where you 
asked me the following: 
 
“What would be an example of a fire fighter feeding into the CRMP.  What 
meaningful suggestions might come back from a fire fighter who is risking his 
life” 
 
All feedback on the draft Community Risk Management Plan is conscientiously 
considered as part of the CRMP development process. Firefighters may feedback on 
any aspect of the draft plan, including staffing arrangements, training considerations, 
station work routines and our approach to managing risk. All views will be 
considered, with amendments made to the plan where appropriate and affordable. 
 
I hope this information is helpful.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

C McKiernan 
   
Councillor McKiernan 
Designated Spokesperson on South Yorkshire Fire and Rescue  
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